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First Early Intervention Program 
(781) 331-2533 

Inclement Weather Policy 
 

Please note that we DO NOT follow school cancellations. 
 

The safety of our employees and the children we provide services to is 
our top priority at the First Early Intervention Program.   
 
In the event of severe weather, please call our program for an update on 
services provided.  A message will be left on our voicemail system by 
7:30 a.m., regarding program closure.  If the agency is closed, all services 
will be cancelled.  If the agency remains open, it will be determined by 
your Early Intervention Specialist to decide if they feel safe traveling.  
 
Additionally, our staff must have a safe place to park in order to provide 
home visits.  Please cancel your appointment with your specialist if there 
is no access to your home due to road conditions.  Please call as early as 
possible to report conditions. 
 
 


